
T F MICHIFAN
Bulletin of THE MICHIGAN SCIENCE FANTASY SOCIETY, which is being turned 
out in a last minute frenzy by Martin S. Alger, who was unable to find 
a meeting place before Thursday evening. If this gets in the mail early 
Friday I hope most of you will get it in time.

THE NEXT MEETING will be Saturday, March 1st, at the home of Gordon
Black, 12095 Rosemary, Detroit 5, Mich. Phone LAkeview 6-1186. Meeting
starts at 7:00 PM. Gordon’s home is near the corner of Outer Drive and
Gratiot.

THE LAST MEETING was held at Roger Sim’s. Several items of material 
were turned in to the editor of the club fanzine. Don’t tell me the 
activity program is going to work J J Amazing J AstoundingJ WeirdJ

AT THE NEXT MEETING your president intends to indulge in a bit of 
extra-dimensional photography, so bring your sensitive fannish faces 
if you wish to be included.

Yours in a last minute frenzy,

Martin E. Alger 
MSFS President


